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Friday 16th March 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following the end of the Consultation period on the possible Federation of Christopher Reeves and 
St Lawrence several meetings have taken place. 
 
We have listened to all the conversations and considered your replies and the outcome of this is 
that St Lawrence will aim to put a new Headteacher in place from September 2018 and Mrs Fraser 
will continue as our Headteacher. We will become a Federation of two schools and the two 
Headteachers will work collaboratively to develop shared opportunities for the benefit of all the 
children.  
 
This Leadership will be constantly reviewed over the next two years whilst we are working towards a 
fully Federated model of an Executive Head over the two schools. 
 
The governing bodies of both schools however, will disband at the end of August 2018 and a 
Federated Governing Body will be in put place from 1st September 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Pauline Cameron  
Chair of Governors 
 

Christopher Reeves V.A. Primary School 
Diocese of St Albans 
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